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CLOSED EXECUTIVE STRATEGY SESSION 
 

Monday, December 1, 2014 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

On December 1, 2014, at 5:00 p.m., the Town Commission will hold a 
closed attorney-client meeting to discuss case 2014 CA 002297 – Little 
Sumter Stormwater Facilities Property Owner et al vs. Town of Lady Lake. 
This meeting is closed to the public pursuant to Section 286.011 (8) F.S.  
This meeting is expected to last approximately 45 minutes or less and will 
take place in the Lady Lake Town Commission Chambers located at 409 
Fennell Blvd, Lady Lake, Florida. 

 
 

Commissioners       Town Staff 
 

Ruth Kussard, Mayor/Commissioner, Ward One  Kristen Kollgaard, Town Manager 
Tony Holden, Commissioner, Ward Two   Derek Schroth, Town Attorney  
Dan Vincent, Commissioner, Ward Three   Court Reporter 
Paul Hannan, Commissioner, Ward Four  
Jim Richards, Commissioner, Ward Five   

         


